20 November - 24th November
Mile Oak Mile Oak

Primary School Primary School

As part of our ongoing journey into celebrating and recognising the variety of communities and languages that are a part of our school, we have
introduced greeting of the week during our Friday assembly. Each week the children will learn how to say "good afternoon" in a variety of

languages.

This week's greeting was presented to the children by Natalia and Hania and is in Polish. The Polish spelling is Dziei dobry.
Phonetically pronounced jane-doh-brih

Mon This week’s House Point Winners were Arundel! Congratulations Arundel, you can wear non-school uniform to
school today. If you have PE, you may wear Non-PE active wear. Please note this now includes reception classes.
Individual and Sibling Photos for those who did not have their photos taken in October.

Tues Ace Multi Sports — Years 3 & 4 - Pre-agreed places only

Year 5 Swimming — Walnut Class (Please remember your swim hat)
Ladybird Class Forest School Family Event — 1:15pm and 2:15pm
Lego Club, Year 5 & 6 — Pre-agreed places only

Ace Girls Football — Years 3 — 6 — Pre-agreed places only

Our City, Our World Big Launch! 3:30pm

ASC Coffee Morning 9:00am - Invitations have been sent to Families
Dragonfly Class Forest School Family Event — 1:15pm and 2:15pm
Ace Multi Sports - YR 5 & 6 - Pre-agreed places only

Ace Multi Sports - YR 1 & 2 - Pre-agreed places only

Ambassadors may wear their home clothes. If you have PE, you may wear Non-PE active wear.
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Primary School Primary School

A note from the Office

Attendance
This weeks class winners were Cherry Class and Dragonfly Class.

During Autumn 1, we had 264 pupils with over 97% Attendance, 190 of these achieved 100%

Reporting an Absence from School
If your child will be absent from School due to illness, please call 01273 077114 and select option 1, you will then be transferred to an answer
phone. Please leave you child’s name, class and reason for their absence. This must be done before 9am on every day of absence.

Class Readers
If your child has a class reader please remember to send it in daily.

TTRS and Reading
Please encourage your child to read at home and log into TTRS daily.

PE — Earrings and Long Hair

In line with the school's jewellery policy, children should only have stud earrings or wrist watches on. These will need to be removed for all PE
lessons. In the unlikely event that earnings can’t be removed, they will need to be taped.

All hair below chin length will need to be tied back for PE.

Healthy Snacks

In Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children are provided with free fruit or vegetable snacks. In Year 3, 4, 5 and 6, children can bring in a healthy
snack to eat in the playground. Here is the list of acceptable healthy snacks that children can bring to school:

Fruit, Crackers (can be with cheese), Crispbread (can be with cheese), Breadstick, Plain rice cakes, Vegetable sticks (carrot, cucumber etc.)
Children are encouraged to bring in a sports top bottle containing water

Nut Free School
Please remember that we are a nut free school.
Please ensure you check all ingredients before packing your child’s lunchboxes.

School Trips
If your child has a school trip, please send them into school wearing their school uniform. They should also bring a sun hat ,water bottle and sun
cream.

Ambition Respect Courage




